THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1860
To:  Manchester@dailymail.co.uk   
Dated: 28 November 2001

Dear Editor 
It has recently come to my notice that John Casey’s article on the Prophet Muhammed (PBUH) was printed in the 17-11-01 issued of THE DAILY MAIL.
I would describe myself as a ‘Moderate’ Muslim. I wish to advice you that provocative article of this nature can only unify the Muslim Community against, not only the staff of your newspaper, but white Britons as a whole! 
Such galvanisation is very dangerous, for the normal docility of the majority of Muslims in this country will be stirred into unrestrained militancy. 
For the sake of law and order in this country, it is not recommended to publish such libellous articles about Islamic figures. 
Yours Faithfully,
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
Please see my website on Islam, URL: http://www.dr-umar-azam.com/,especially the ‘POLITICAL DOCUMENTS’ Section. 
